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Comments for Public Posting: 1 support the Draft #3 of the Housing Element/CHIP Ordinance,
as presented by the Planning Department, without regard to the
Exhibit D “options” that would open up single-family
neighborhoods to rezoning. The Planning Department in its report
clearly states that they have found enough zoning in other areas to
meet the State’s mandate for housing without the need to rezone
our single-family areas.”



